
What: The study will be evaluating the effects of wearing 3 different pairs of progressive addition lenses. Each pair 
is worn for one week and then evaluated by a survey. The study is completed in around two months and requires 
three separate visits.

Where: The study will be conducted at the Eye Care Institute at the Patient Care Center Western University of 
Health Sciences. 795 E Second Street Pomona, CA 91766.

Who can participate: Anyone that is 45 to 70 years old, currently wears progressive addition lenses, has 20/20 
vision with the use of these glasses, and has no known ocular pathology. Your eligibility will be determined at the time 
of the study.

Compensation for Participation: You will be given:

• a $25 gift card for the ocular examination part of the first visit,
• a $25 gift card for the second visit (if you are eligible for the study),
• a $200 gift card for the third visit if you participate in the study (if you are eligible for the study).

Please contact Ms. Edith Avitia 909-469-8626 or eavitia@westernu.edu to make 
an appointment for evaluating if you will be eligible to participate in this study.
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